
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
The Escambia County School Board will soon consider a budget for 

2022 – 2023.  A public hearing to make a  
DECISION on the budget AND TAXES will be held on: 

July 28, 2022 
5:01 p.m. 

at 
The Escambia County School Board 

J. E. Hall Center 
30 East Texar Drive 

Pensacola, FL  32503 




